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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace 
Relations 

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Budget Estimates  2012-2013 

Outcome 4 – Workplace Relations and Economic Strategy 

DEEWR Question No. EW0010_13

Senator Abetz provided in writing. 

Question

Fair Work Act 

Is the Government currently considering changes to the Fair Work Act irrespective of 
the Fair Work Act Review? a) If so, please provide all details 

Answer

The Government is constantly considering the operation of the Fair Work Act and 
whether the operation of the Act can be improved.  As part of this approach, the 
Government is considering the recommendations of the independent Fair Work 
Review panel and feedback from stakeholders on the Review Report and 
recommendations.


